
Dear Union County College Community,  
  
I hope you all are doing well and enjoying the beautiful spring weather today. 
  
Yesterday, Governor Murphy outlined his plan to reopen the state of the New Jersey - The Road Back: 
Restoring Economic Health through Public Health. You can read the details of the plan here. He noted 
that the March 21 stay at home order is still in effect until further notice, so please heed his warning. 
Stay home. Practice social distancing. Wash your hands.   
  
Laptop Loaner Program 
As a reminder, if you do not have a device at home on which to do your schoolwork, we have a laptop 
loaner program. Please call 908-709-7000 if you need a device. 
  
Register for Summer Online 
Summer registration is open, and we’ve waived online course fees this summer. Login to Self-Service to 
register. The payment date for Summer I has been extended to May 14. Register now, pay later. Take 
advantage of a summer at home and get that much closer to graduation!  
  
Student Needs 
If you have any basic needs issues: internet, food, or anything else, please contact our social worker 
LeeAnn Trott at leeann.trott@ucc.edu or 908-591-8408. 
If you require any other assistance, please call 908-709-7000. This line is being monitored by staff 
Monday through Friday from 8am-5:15pm. If your call is not answered, please leave a brief voicemail 
with your name and phone number and your call will be returned.   
  
Employees 
We are here to help. If you or your family is having difficulty, please contact Karlene Rambaran in HR at 
908-709-7144. 
If your status changes because of the COVID-19 pandemic, you can enroll, discontinue or change 
contribution amounts to your Health and/or Dependent Care Flexible Spending Accounts (FSAs). Please 
call Bridgett Kelly in HR at 908-709-7148 for additional information. 
  
Be well and take care of yourself.  
  
Sincerely, 
Dr. Margaret M. McMenamin 
President 

https://covid19.nj.gov/faqs/announcements/all-announcements/governor-murphy-announces-%E2%80%9Cthe-road-back:-restoring-economic-health-through-public-health%E2%80%9D
https://webss.ucc.edu/Student/Account/Login
mailto:leeann.trott@ucc.edu

